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New EV Hybrid sticker for vehicles   

 

A new Wisconsin Law was passed in 2023 for the safety of first responders when dealing with electric powered vehicles in 
emergency situations. First responders will be able to quicky identify the vehicle as having electric components by an orange 
and black EV Hybrid sticker affixed to the license plate(s). 

WisDOT estimates that EV Hybrid sticker inventory will be available for WI dealers (or organizations that process WI 
dealer transactions) to order in June 2024. 

Should you receive any questions from customers who purchase or who already have an EV Hybrid vehicle, inform them that 
they will receive their stickers from WisDOT by June 2024. More information on all DMV services is available at 
wisconsindmv.gov. 

Sticker placement 

When the stickers become available for ordering in June of 2024, they are to be affixed to qualifying vehicle’s license plates in 
the following manner: 

For standard-sized license plates (auto, light truck, etc.): the sticker should be attached to the upper right corner of each plate, 
just to the RIGHT of the bolt holes. 

For cycles, mopeds, and similar non-standard sized plates: the sticker should be attached to the upper right corner, just to the 
LEFT of the bolt hole. 
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